
 

Office Closed for Staff Training 
 

Please note that our office will be closed Friday, November 22nd to 
24th due to staff training. We will reopen at 9:00 a.m. on Monday 25th 
November.  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we thank 
you for your understanding. 
 
Regular Business Hours : Monday to Friday 9:00 – 17:00 

Saturday 9:00 – 15:00 
Sunday and Japanese Holidays are closed 

 
NOVEMBER SCHEDULE 
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In case of emergency, please call 090-1873-2667 
 

 
 


